Recording of the week: A new life, all
over again

This week’'s post comes from Myriam Fellous-Sigrist, Data Protection and
Rights Clearance Officer for Unlocking Our Sound Heritage. Above: Photo above
of a U3A display table taken by George Redgrave. Sourced from Flickr under a
CC BY-ND 2.0 license. Link to licence. It is never too late to learn about..
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